CARDIO-MED SERVICES, LLC

NUCLEAR MEDICINE
3196 KENNEDY BLVD.
UNION CITY. NJ 07087
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Licensing Assistance Branch

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Sir/Madam:

This letter is to request that you remove Candido P. Quinones, M.D. as an authorized
user under this license (copy of license attached).

If you have any questions regarding this application please contact Nora Rodriguez,
Controller at 201-809-4003.

Cc: Eileen Donnelly

Tel: 201-809-4003
Fax: 201-809-4006
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License Number

Juplicate = DuplicgE®e®s __Diplicate

MATERIALS LICENSE Docket or Reference Number H
SUPPLEMENTARY SHEET 03036578

Authorized Users Material and Use

Jose Katz, M.D. 35.200

Candido P. Quinones, M.D 35.100; 35.200
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13. In addition to the possession limits in Ife 8, the hcenseé‘“’?ﬁaﬁ urther restrict the possession of licensed
material to quantities below the, mlmmum limit specified in 10 R;;SQﬁS(d) for establishing
decommissioning financial a5§urance R

14. The licensee is authorized: to tranSport licensed material in accordance vg;th the provisions of
10 CFR Part 71, "Packagmg and Transportatlon of Radloactlve;Matenal m

15ee shall cqnduct its program in

s contained ih the documents, including
to those procedures that are required to
is license condition does not limit the

0| p;?gfam as provided for in 10 CFR 35.26.
hall g@v unless‘*the statements,

‘\Q@yaé corresp Sndence are more restrictive

15. Except as specifi cally | g,o
accordance with the s;atements rep‘
any enclosures, listed below This lic
be submitted in accordance wnth«t f
licensee’s ability to makaeﬁchang
The U.S. Nuclear Regulafgry cor
representations, and pros:edures i
than the regulations.

: thlswhcer}gse

A.  Application dated May 21, 2004
B. Letter dated June 21, 2004

For the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Original signed by Sandra Gabriel

Date June 22, 2004 By
: Sandra Gabriel

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 1

Division of Nuclear Materials Safzty

Duplicate = Duplicger, = Duplicate

IRg of Prussia, Penns %




This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated

“ /5 OﬁL , and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administrative review has been performed.

&f Ther&mg'h'zé Jxlrg%;&;ﬁvéféﬁasi;n; Qﬁr‘a(g;;gsir;} was assigned to a

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number LL‘} {D“{ O .
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260.

NRC FORM 532 (Rl) Sincerely,
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader



